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Programme Name: Movie Time - “The Gravity” 

Date: 12-09-2023 

Venue: ‘G block seminar hall’ 

Class & No. of Participants: III Year, IV Year & 52 Students 

 

Description:  

        Our college is dedicated to enhancing the learning journey of our students by 

offering enriching cinematic experiences. On September 12, 2023, the Department of Electrical 

and Electronics Engineering held a screening of the film "The Gravity" for third-year and final-

year EEE students. "The Gravity" is a 2013 space shuttle mission film renowned for winning 

seven Oscars in 2014. The film's story revolves around two astronauts collaborating to survive 

after a mishap leaves one of them stranded in space. Our students thought that every scene in this 

movie seemed like it took place in space for real. Following the screening, Ms. B. Menaga, a 

final-year EEE student, led a discussion on the movie's theme. She emphasised that the film 

offers diverse perspectives with a central message about the consequences of one's desires, 

highlighting the idea of "be careful what you wish for" or "you get what you want”. Mr. L. 

Lakshmikanth, a third-year EEE student, expressed his enthusiasm, describing it as one of the 

most memorable cinematic experiences of his life, and he also noted the challenges of life in 

space. In total, 52 students thoroughly enjoyed the movie. 
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